
THE CORPORATION OF TAY VALLEY TOWNSHIP  
HYDROGEOLOGICAL REVIEW 
MABERLY PINES SUBDIVISION 

 
CONTRACT #2021-PD-002 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

Page 1 of 1 
 
 

THIS ADDENDUM SHALL BE INCORPORATED INTO THE RFP PACKAGE AND SHALL 
FORM A PART OF THE CONTRACT DOCUMENTS 

 
 

 

Date Issued: September 24, 2021 
Issued By: Amanda Mabo, Clerk 

Please note the following changes, corrections, additions, deletions, information and/or 
instructions in connection with the RFP Package.  Failure to acknowledge receipt of this 
Addendum as per Part “A” – Information to Bidders may render your submission non-
responsive. 
 
This addendum is to address the following clarification: 
 
Clarifications: 
 
The RFP submission deadline remains the same and is not changed by Addendum No. 1. 
 
Questions & Answers: 
 
Q1: To aid in the preparation of the response to the RFP for Contract #2021-PD-002 
(Hydrogeological Review of Maberly Pines Subdivision) is it possible to receive an electronic 
copy of the Terrain, Hydrogeological and Ecological Analysis undertaken by Water and Earth 
Sciences Associates (WESA) Ltd.? 
 
A1: The requested report is available on the website - 
https://www.tayvalleytwp.ca/HydrogeologicalReview/ 
 
 
 
 
 
End of Addendum No. 1 
 
Amanda Mabo, Clerk 
clerk@tayvalleytwp.ca 
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